From:

To:

Cc: Fast Track Consenting

Subject: RE: Port of Tauranga Stella Passage
Date: Monday, 22 February 2021 11:46:22 am
Attachments: image001.png

Importance: High

Hi Arron K

For your information and the Ministers, we thought that we should let you know that we havD
received two further Cultural Impact Assessments from Ngati Pukenga and Ngai Tam

The one from Ngai Tamarawaho is particularly important as Sulphur Point sits W|t grohe %

Many thanks *

Sent: Tuesday, 16 February 2021 5:27 PM

To: Laura Murphy SIS@)E) T
Cc: Fast Track Consenting <fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz

Subject: Re: Port of Tauranga Stella Passage é Q

Kia ora Laura, \\:

Advice will be going to Ministers n@ eare hen Minister Parker and Allan
will be meeting to discuss the n but WI| u know the details when we do.

Arron

Laura A\
From: Arron Cox SO@)ENI \O (}'

From: Laura Murph

Hi Arr
®;dering whether the application went to the Ministers today?
xany thanks

Laura

HOLLAND BECKETT

LAW



Laura Murphy / Solicitor
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